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Dear Swedish Sudanese Association,  

We hope this letter finds you well and safe. Thank you for reaching out to us, we are grateful for this 

opportunity and look forward to collaborate on combatting this COVID-19 pandemic.  

Healthcare professionals are working in a scarcity of basic PPE. These malignant conditions have caused a 

drastic drop in the number of working medical practitioners, since it has increased the concern and fear of 

jeopardising the health of their loved ones and themselves.  

Sudanese Doctors initiative has identified this need deficiency as a driving point of this initiative. Sudanese 

Doctors Initiative (SDI) aims to help fight the virus by supporting the front-line workers to ensure the continuity 

of all health care services.   

As of now, we have been working on establishing a sustainable supply system with weekly consumption 

reports, nonetheless, we started on continuously supplying several hospitals including Al-Tamyouz hospital & 

Al-Shaab Hospital, given our accessibility to those particular hospitals at the moment and the urgency that was 

reflected to us. SDI has worked on building both national and international collaborations including the federal 

and state ministries of health, the National platform for confronting corona, Sudan Volunteers platform and 

“Legan Al-Moqawama”.   We hope to expand our outreach so we can cover more hospitals, provide more PPE 

and to be able to support the health care system even better. So far, we have managed to collect up to $7350 in 

donations that have covered the following expenses: 720 Antiseptic sprays, 100 protective suits, 100 face 

shields, 500 pairs of medical gloves, 400 liters of ethanol, 7000 surgical masks & 2000 FFP2 masks. Out of this 

stock, we have been able to distribute 200 FFP2 masks and 500 surgical masks to Al Hasahisa hospital in Al-

Jazeera state. In addition to that, we have also provided Al Daman Hospital, Elobied, in North Kordofan state 

with 100 FFP2 masks and 200 surgical masks. Finally, we also provided Al Da’yat Maternity Hospital, 

Omdurman, with 100 FFP2 masks & 500 surgical masks. These hospitals were in dire need of these PPE and 

supplies to avoid shutting down. In regards to the affiliated hospitals of Al-Tamyouz and Al-Shaab, we have 

provided 100 FFP2, 400 surgical masks, 20 protective suits, and 20 face shields to Al Tamyouz, whereas 100 

FFP2 and 500 surgical masks were provided to Al-Shaab.  

We look forward to hear from you. Please feel free to reach us for clarity or any further questions.  

To stay updated on this mission, kindly follow us on our social network platforms on Facebook, Twitter, and 

Instagram.   

 

                                                                                                           Kind regards, 

                                                                                                           Mustafa Murwan  

                                                                                                           SDI International Relationships Rep. 
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